
Deltona Youth Soccer Club Board Meeting Notes  
6:30pm - Sunday, September 16, 2018 

 
Attendance:  Jesse Phillips, John Robinson, Merriann Frederick, Bob Uehlein, 
Orlando De La Torre, Josie Snyder, Rolando Rivero, Marco Roldan,  John 
Thomson, Andrea Velazquez, Emy Mazzola, and Lorenzo Pruss 
 
Minutes from July’s meeting approved by Jesse Phillips, seconded by Orlando De 
La Torre 
Minutes from August’s meeting approved by Orlando De La Torre, seconded by 
Jesse Phillips 
 
President – John Robinson:  Discussed the signing of a new 3 year concessions 
contract with the City.  The City will be installing a new scoreboard in the near 
future. 
 
VP – Jesse Phillips:  Discussed the scholarship program is going well.  The 
deadline for submitting paperwork to FYSA is November 12. 
 
VP2 – John Thomson:  Announced he is stepping down from the board 
position of Vice President 2.   
 
Announcement was made regarding the following position: 
1. John Thomson has stepped down as from the board position of Vice 
President 2. 
2. The DYSC Board appoints Marco Roldan for the Vice President 2 
position.  Approved by Jesse Phillips; second by John Robinson 
 
VP3 – Billy Barry:  No report 
 
Secretary – Natasha Guidry:  Next meeting Board Meeting on October 14 at 
6:30pm, Dewey O’Boster Park.  
 
Committee Reports 
 
Treasury – Tanya Georgiev:  Financial information available upon request to members 
only 
 
Fields – Marco Roldan:  Goal locks have been changed 
 



Scheduler – Billy Barry:  No report 
 
Financial Aid/Scholarship – Jesse Phillips:  Discussed the scholarship program 
is going well.  The deadline for submitting paperwork to FYSA is November 12. 
 
DOS – Orlando De La Torre:  Discussed the opening for a goal keeper coach. 
DYSC is waiting for the City to approve having a tournament in 2019. 
 
DOC – Rolando Rivero:  Discussed the beginning of the coaches mentoring 
program to strengthen the travel & SR academy coaches. 
 
Travel Registrar – Andrea Velazquez:  Discussed FYSA is running behind on 
background checks. 
 
Travel Bookkeeper – Karen Dudczak:  No report 
 
Academy Registrar – Josie Snyder:  JR 54 for fall season (51 last year); SR 124 
for fall season (132 last year) 
 
Academy Bookkeeper – Josie Snyder:  No report 
 
JR Academy Director – Lorenzo Pruss:  Discussed how beneficial it has been 
having the parents being involved in the club.  The older players are helping out 
with the younger players. 
 
City Liaison – Jesse Phillips/Billy Barry:  No report 
 
Website/Public Relations – Bob Uehlein: New website will be complete in the 
near future:  www.deltonasoccer.com  
 
New Business:  Stetson University has invited DYSC to their Soccer Youth Day 
on September 22.  Our players pay a discounted admission when they wear their 
jersey. 
 
Next meeting:  Scheduled for October 14, 2018 at 6:30pm; location Dewey 
O’Boster Park 
 
Motion to adjourn by Jesse Phillips, Second by Lorenzo Pruss 


